
 

On-Line submission of fees for inspection of boilers through IFMS 
GRIPS is mandatory 

 
 
To keep pace with the modern technology, Directorate of Boilers has introduced the system of 
on-line payment of fees for inspection of boiler and related activities in this financial year 2014-
15 in the Government Receipt Portal System (GRIPS) with the help of Finance Department, W.B.  
 
In this system the owners or users of boiler can submit the fees for inspection and related 
activities by Debit Card or Online Net Banking or e-challan by logging in to the Finance 
Department’s Portal ( https://wbifms.gov.in/GRIPS/ ).  
 
On-line submission of fee for inspection and other activities of boiler has been made mandatory 
since 1st July, 2015. 

https://wbifms.gov.in/GRIPS/

